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AACN’s Sacramento Area Chapter (SAC-AACN) members had some 
triumphs last year while Rising Together, and we also identified 
opportunities for improvement this year. We recognized that our chapter 
lacked educational opportunities for pediatric nurses, so we dared to 
host our first pediatric event, the Courage to Soar Pediatric Conference. 
This conference offered attendees 5 continuing education credits after 
completing the course evaluation. The course evaluation taught us 
that some of our members would like to see more focused topics and 
themes, including pediatric trauma or pediatric burns. Additionally, our 
educational dinner events allow our nurses to network with other local 
healthcare professionals and earn continuing education credits, all while 
indulging in local cuisine. From local farm-to-table restaurants to critical 
care units, community marketplaces and learning centers, SAC-AACN 
nurses are overcoming challenges and achieving educational goals. 


